

TOTAL CONTRACTOR OF THE PROPERTY OF THE PROPER

May 30, 2017

Secretary-Treasurers

Dear Sisters and Brothers:

Re: Hospital Employees' Union Bursary Program – September 2017 to June 2018

Enclosed is a copy of a bursary program poster for the Hospital Employees' Union for the 2017-2018 academic years along with a copy of the bursary application (please photocopy for your Local). All details regarding the program are contained in the poster.

5000 North Fraser Way, Burnaby, BC V5J 5M3 • TEL: 604-438-5000 • FAX: 604-739-1510 • WEB: www.heu.org

Please post a copy of the poster on your Local Union Bulletin Board and please ensure that all worksites have a copy of it.

Application forms can also be obtained on the Hospital Employees' Union web site at www.heu.org. Please ensure that all old posters and application forms from previous years have been discarded.

The deadline date for completed forms to be received in the Provincial Office, Burnaby is Friday, August 4, 2017 at 5:00 pm.

Thank you.

In solidarity,

Donisa Bernardo HEU Financial Secretary

ENCLOSURES

cc: Provincial Executive

Chairpersons (for your information) Directors and Representatives